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The Attorney General of California has prepared the following title and summary of the chief 
purpose and points of the proposed measure: 

PROHIBITS SALE OR REGISTRATION OF GAS-ONLY AND DIESEL-ONLY 

PASSENGER VEHICLES AND LIGHT TRUCKS MANUFACTURED AFTER 2020.  

INITIATIVE STATUTE.  Prohibits the sale or registration, in the State of California, of 

gasoline-only and diesel-only passenger vehicles and light trucks, if such vehicles were 

manufactured after 2020.  Limits the sale or registration of passenger vehicles and light trucks to:  

(1) vehicles manufactured before 2020; and (2) plug-in hybrid and all-electric vehicles 

manufactured after 2020.  Authorizes the California Air Resources Board to grant reasonable 

exemptions to sale and registration prohibitions.  Fiscal Impact:  It is the opinion of the 

Legislative Analyst and Director of Finance that the measure could result in a substantial 

net change in state and local finances.  (19-0031.) 


